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IN THE NEWS
Freedom of Information
Four papers on the topic 'Freedom of Infor­
mation — Local Government and the Refer­
ence Librarian’ are now available on request.

These are from the NSW RARA meeting 
held earlier this year. To obtain your copies, 
contact Anthony Estorffe - LOGOS, GPO 
Box 1591, Sydney 2001. Phone (02) 299488.

Angus and Robertson writers 
fellowship
Angus and Robertson are offering three writ­
ers fellowships in 1982. Firstly they are seek­
ing a manuscript or book project (preferably 
by a new writer), for which they will sign a 
contract with an advance of $2000. Entries 
may be fiction, non-fiction or poetry and may 
be completed or partly completed 
manuscripts.

Secondly there will be two Young Writers 
Awards. They are looking for a Young Novel 
written for children 7-10 years of age, and 
will sign a contract for the winning entry 
with an advance of $1500.

Angus and Robertson are also looking for a 
text for a childrens picture book. An advance 
of $750 will be offered for the winning entry.

Australian and New Zealand writers are el­
igible to apply and applications close on 31 
October 1982. No application form is needed 
and you can phone Angus and Robertson 
Publishers for more details on (02) 887 2233.

Hugo Wolfsohn Memorial 
Fund
Professor Hugo Wolfsohn who died on 16 Feb­
ruary, 1982 was well known to many practis­
ing librarians as teacher or fellow student.

He was one of a group of talented German 
Jews brought here as internees from Britain 
in 1940, who have contributed much to Aus­
tralian academic life. A graduate in history of 
the University of Melbourne he taught for 
nineteen years in the Political Science De­
partment of that University before his ap­
pointment to the foundation Chair of Politics 
at La Trobe University in 1966.

He will be remembered as a brilliant, witty 
and versatile teacher; many of his past stu­
dents pay tribute to his influence on their in­
tellectual development.

To honour his contribution to Australian 
education, a memorial fund has been estab­
lished to assist prominent scholars to visit the 
political science departments of the three 
universities in Melbourne. It will also provide 
an annual prize in first-year politics at La 
Trobe University.

Contributions, which are tax deductible, 
should be sent to the Wolfsohn Memorial 
Fund, La Trobe University, Bundoora, Vic­
toria 3083.

LAA Office Closes
THE LONG-AWAITED relocation of the 
LAA office is almost upon us. On Wednesday, 
15 SEPTEMBER and Thursday, 16 SEPTEM­
BER all services will be suspended to enable 
the move to take place.

It would also be appreciated if only UR­
GENT calls were made' cn fnday. 17 SEP­
TEMBER. Full services will resume on 
Monday, 20 September.

The General Secretary, Miss Averill Ed­
wards will be available to take any urgent 
calls whilst the office is closed. She may be 
contacted on (062) 49 7244.

Susan Acutt 
Executive Director

Change of ORBIT 
in October
ACI COMPUTER SERVICES and SDC 
Search Service announce the termination of 
their marketing agreement for the ORBIT 
Information Retrieval Service with effect 
from 31 October 1982.

To ensure continuity of service to its cus­
tomers, ACI Computer Services will main­
tain full operations as the ORBIT agent up 
to and including 31 October. This will in­
clude full customer service and support, 
conduct of scheduled training courses, sup­
ply of publications, and receipt of payments 
in Australian dollars for ORBIT invoices up 
to and including the October invoices.

SDC, a wholly owned subsidiary of the 
Burroughs Corporation, nas arranged to pro­
vide marketing, sales and customer support 
through the Sydney o'fice of Burroughs 
from 1 November 1982, and proposes to ap­
point a Search Service Marketing Manager 
- Australia.

Further details of transition arrangements 
will be advised directL to all customers 
shortly. Please direct ary queries to Leigh 
Baker, ACI Computer Services, PO Box 42, 
Clayton, Vic. 3168, Australia. Telephone: (03) 
544 8433.

PUT THE ENTIRE 
LIBRARYOF CONGRESS 

NUC AND CATALOG OF BOOKS 
IN YOUR DESK DRAWER 

FOR UNDER $6400.
Imagine. The LC National Union Catalog 

from 1953 to 1982 and the Catalog of 
Books Represented by LC Printed Cards 
from 1898 to 1952 in convenient, easy to 
use microfiche form.

The equivalent of 693 volumes at a 
single convenient microfiche reader sta­
tion, with sharp, clear entries enlarged 
twice the size of printed edi 
tions, outlasting printed edi­
tions, plus saving shelf 
space.

Now, exclusively and 
for the first time ALS of­
fers this indispensable 
reference source at a 
75% savings over 
printed alternatives.

This immense col­
lection, known as the 
standard for catalog­
ing, offers full biblio­
graphic descriptions. It
Prices slightly higher for non-U.S. libraries.
Use coupon or call 617-470-0610 for complete details.

%

will always be invaluable to any library for 
cataloging, acquisitions, reference work 
and many other purposes, and indispensa­
ble where research is done for author 
bibliography, verifying titles, bibliographi­
cal information, historical notes, and loca­
tion of copies. And for $495 the entire 
(1953-1982) set of LC Audiovisual and 

Music Catalog Supplements 
to the NUC may be added.

Also, the complete LC 
Subject Catalog (1950­
1982) is now available 
on microfiche for only 
$3,475. This compre­
hensive collection pro­
vides subject access to 
most of the world’s 
output of significant 

« books and serials. Cur­
> rent subscriptions, in­

dividual quinquen- 
niums and annuals 
available for all LC 
Catalogs.
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Please rush me complete information on LC micropublications:
□ National Union Catalog □ Audiovisual and Music Catalogs

□ Catalog of Books LJ Subject Catalog
□ Please have your representative phone me at (--------- )-------------------

/ilEx
Advanced Library Systems Inc. 
93 Main Street 
Andover, MA 01810, U.S.A. 
(617) 470-0610


